
   

Year 1- Summer 2 

 Topic: 

Happily Ever After 

 

Art and Design & Technology 

We will have lots of 

opportunity to make and 

create our own art and models 

to learn new skills and practice 

skills we have been taught. 

 

 

 

 

We will be thinking about the 

artist, Andy Goldsworthy, who 

uses natural materials to 

create his artwork. We will 

use his art to inspire us to 

create our own 3D natural art.  
 

 

  

 
 

RSHE 

We will be thinking about how 

we change and grow. We will 

explore how we have changed 

since we were babies by 

looking at the things we 

couldn’t do, and the things we 

can do now. We will also think 

about our bodies and will learn 

the proper names for our body 

parts.  

 

 

Science 

In our science lessons we will continue 

thinking about materials. We will think 

carefully about plastic, and the effect 

this has on our oceans. We will explore 

the journey of single-use plastics and 

learn why recycling certain materials is 

so important.  

 

 

History 

We will be thinking about how 

buildings have changed in 

Kingstone, and why. We will 

explore the history of some of 

the buildings and how they have 

changed. We will walk around 

the village and look at some of 

the newer buildings, learning 

about the ways they have 

changed over time.  

 

Computing 

We will continue exploring programming. 

We will use ScratchJr to create 

programmes. We will learn how to give 

instructions for a character to follow and 

how to design a project.  

 

Physical Education 

We are going to be recapping 

previous skills we have learnt as 

part of our PE, focusing on 

multi-skills and co-ordinating 

movements. We will be 

swimming in the final three 

weeks, where we will learn basic 

skills and about water safety.  

 

 

 

 

This topic web gives a brief outline of 

some of the activities that we will be 

exploring in Year 1 during this half-

term. We will have lots of time to take 

part in both child and adult led 

activities. 

Don’t forget that lots of these 

activities can be continued at home too. 

 

Music 

We will be using our bodies and voices to 

make sounds. We will be co-ordinating 

movements to make sounds and will 

identify repeating rhythm patterns.  

RE 

In RE we will continue learning about Muslims and how they live. We will continue 

to explore some of the key religious concepts. We will think about the five 

pillars of Islam and will look closely at prayer. We will find out how often 

Muslims pray and what they pray for.  

 

Literacy 

We will be reading fiction and 

non-fiction books about the sea 

and stories about our topics. 

These include: 

 

• The Magic Porridge Pot 

• Jack and the Beanstalk 

• The Snow Queen 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be writing about the 

stories we read and about 

other areas of our topics.   

We will continue to read and 

write the Year 1 Common 

Exception words. 

Maths 
We will be focusing on counting 

in 2s, 5s and 10s. We will learn 

about the value of coins and 

will use our knowledge of 

counting in 2s, 5s and 10s to 

help us count our money. We 

will do lots of shop role play to 

support our understanding.  

 

 

 

 

We will also begin looking at 

time. We will learn about 

the clock face and how we 

can tell the time to o’clock 

and half past.  

 


